
 

 

HAMPDEN 
MASSACHUSETTS 

                    
        
	

 
Government Study Committee 

Xerox Room 
May 6, 2024 

AGENDA 
6:30 pm 

 
THIS MEETING WILL BE CONDUCTED IN PERSON ONLY  

 
 
 
 
 

 
ORDER OF BUSINESS: 
 
6:30pm  Discussion: Presentation for Annual Town Meeting 

 
       This is the last planned meeting of the current Government Study Committee.  
  
      
 
 

The REPORT OF THE GOVERNMENT STUDY COMMITTEE HAMPDEN MA (dated March 
2024) is on the Town’s website and can be found here: 
  
https://www.hampdenma.gov/sites/g/files/vyhlif656/f/news/gsc_report_to_hampd
en_final_032024.pdf  
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selectmen@hampdenma.gov 

TOWN HOUSE 
625 Main Street 
Hampden MA 01036 
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